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Freedom of Information request reference number:  9145.1 
 
Date of response: 1 November 2024 
 
Request:  
 
I am using the FOI - Freedom of Information Act 2000 - to request the report that you received 
before the events of yesterday, I would need your organization name to put the request. As I 
checked the Fire services fall under the FOI on the government webpage. Or is it something I 
can write to you directly here? 
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm that the London Fire Brigade received a web request of an alleged fire risk at Unit 
C08-14, 41 Dace Road, London E3 2NG on the 7th October 2024.  

The contents of this web request and further details are exempt from disclosure to you under Section 
41 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (Information provided in confidence).  When an 
individual notifies us of a fire risk it is their reasonable expectation that the information has 
been provided to the LFB in confidence and would not be made public.  

The information in the web request also contains personal information.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 
 
 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/41
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/41
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

